
 

Head Teacher: Mr Mark Lawson B.Ed (Hons)    

 

19 September 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

S1 Engineering Development Trust Trip 

 

We are delighted to share that out S1 class has been invited to take part in a workshop 

around Electricity Transmission delivered by The Engineering Development Trust.  

 

The pupils will be asked to design and build their own transmission tower.  STEM 

ambassadors from SSEN Transmissions will be present to help them with their design and 

build.  Pupils will have the opportunity to learn and ask questions about careers within 

High Voltage and Electrical transmission industries.  Pupils will also use Ozbots to plan a 

route for cabling through an imaginary town.   

 

The workshop will take place on Thursday 26th of September in Brae Hall from 10-13:30.  

 

Pupils should arrive at school at the normal time where they will then get a bus to the 

09:15 ferry and will return on the 14:30 ferry.  

 

Pupil will need a packed lunch, if there are any issues with this please contact the school. 

If you give consent to your child taking part in this activity please reply directly to this 

email.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Susan Thomson 

 
Depute Head 

Mid Yell Junior High School 

01595745050 

susan.thomson@shetland.gov.uk 
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